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Hitchhiker’'s Guide to Mathematics

The new SFU undergraduate curriculum, which will be implemented September 1st, 2006, will require all students to take
at least two “Quantitative” and “Writing Intensive” courses. This requirement provides opportunity for us to introduce new,
“non-traditional” mathematics courses. This talk will review courses currently under development, and show how we are hoping
to make use of this opportunity.



